
‘90210’  Star  Trevor  Donovan
Sings Taylor Swift’s Praises

By Nicole Weintraub

Harry Styles better watch out for 90210 actor Trevor Donovan,
as rumor has it that he has his eyes set on his rumored
girlfriend Taylor Swift, according to UsMagazine.com. While
Donovan admits that he has never officially met Swift, he
greatly admires her talent. The Ripple of Hope Awards honored
Swift which Donovan fully supported. “She’s a young, amazing,
talented, beautiful young girl who’s a good role model for the
young kids, as well. She’s out there and she’s creating a wide
path for herself at 23 years old. It’s amazing,” gushed the
actor who couldn’t stop talking about his crush. He hoped to
cross paths with the singer that evening in order to get her
phone number. He wanted to be able to add Swift to his list of
famous celebrity friends on his speed dial.

How do you know which qualities in someone else will fit with
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your personality?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s not so easy to find your so called perfect match. Here
are some ways to know whether or not someone’s qualities will
mesh with your own:

1. Test it out: The best way to figure out if someone is
compatible with you is to give them a chance. If you have a
good gut feeling about a person, go out on a date with them.

2. Do some research: Do some Facebook investigating or ask
some of your friends if they know this special person. If
something about the person seems fishy, then you can cross
them off of your list.

3. Learn from the past: Does this person have qualities that
your ex had? Try to steer clear of people who remind you of
former partners. Remember: they are exes for a reason.

How  do  you  know  if  someone  is  compatible  with  your
personality?  Share  your  thoughts  with  us  in  the  comments
below!


